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Larry1' Holgren were 
held at the Baptist 
Church Wednesday, Feb. 
12, with the Rev. Thad 
Harris officiating. 
Pallbearers were Raj 
Hanson; Ray' Utter, 
Prod' ^ronson, Robert 
Hark, Raymond Sterling 
and Jackie Stevens,. 
Burial was in the Tob
acco Valley Cemetery,

Larry was born at 
the Kalispoll Hospital 
Sept-, 16, 193^ to Mr,
and Mrs, Robert Hol- 
gren and died at .Kali- 
spell Peb, 9,

He lived • all. his 
life' in the Eureka 
area, working for the 
Forest Service at Rcx- 
ford, Coram and Rig 
Fra ii-io W3 J.iki s .

He is survived by 
his parents, one broth
er Brian, and maternal 
grandmother, Mrs,
Viola Scoutcn, ala. of 
Eureka, paternal grand
mother, Mrs. E.P*'Hol
gren, of Missoula, and 
numerous relatives and 
friends in this vicin
ity.

C u r t i s  Is 
In ju red

Larry Curtis . was 
taken to the Whitefish 
Momorial Hospital, Fob, 
17, after a woods 
accident.

Larry'Curtis, and his 
brother, Dave, were 
cutting '■ wood ' with a 
chainsaw, when the 
tree that Dave wq.3'*, 
falling, came back 
over the stump and hit 
Larry on the head Sfod 
shoulder and broke hub 
arm. It also cd(nplotr- 
ely -wrecked' the Chain
saw.

.E M M . .P,nhr.u.a.ry ,2b,. 1938---
Mrs. Larry. Purdy 

and Mrs. Dua-ne Grob, cf 
Fur oka, and two broth'A

Boeing Is" ( , /
Discussed

ia

A group of adults 
and students interest
ed in boxing met at 
LCHS Monday, Feb, 10 
to decide if there 
wore very many 'stu
dents interested in 
boxing and if a club 
should bo started. 
After talking the sub
ject over it was de
cided that it was too 
late to begin training 
since the other schools 
had started-'.- overact 
month ago.

The adults who wore 
interested, in instruc
ting a boxing club 
were Jack -Stevens and 
Bob Mason.

Donald El l iott
Dies
Master Bargeent;

Donald Gordon Elliott, 
li3, son of Mrs. Olive 
Elliott passed away 
Feb. 8, at the Travis 
Air Force Base Hospit
al at Fairfield Calif
ornia of a hoartattack.
He lived-' in Eureka 

from a child, to man
hood. He is survived 
by his widow, ' Mary, 
two daughters, Joan 
and Carol, two sons, 
Pat and Mike, His 
mother, Mrs. Olive El
liott of Eureka, four 
sisters, Mrs. Harvey 
Swenson of Eureka,'Mrs,

ors, Cecil' 
Wo shington, 
of Eureka.

of Tacoma, 
and Bill

McDonald-Kierman 
Are Wed
James McDonald, a 

193̂ 1- graduate of LCHS 
and the son of Mr. and 
Mrs. James McDonald of

B.C • j was■Cranbrook, 
united in marriage to 
Jocelyn Kicrman,
daughter of■Mrs. Al
bert 'Kiorman, of Kim
berly, B.C., in the 
Holy Family Catholic 
Church 'of Kimberly, 
Saturday, Feb, 1.3,

The bride was : at
tended ' by . Marlene 
Caustin, of Cranbrook, 
■and Jack Brown of 
Fernie, attended the 
bridegroom. The
couple will live in 
Cranbrook where James 
is working for the 
BiC. Telephone Com
pany, after their 
honeymoon.

There was a mooting 
of the Sunday school 
staff 'of the Baptist 
Church, Feb. 13, for 
the ' purpose of plan
ning and ordering the 
materials for the Spr
ing quarter, also plan
ing for the church 

Vacation School which 
will start June 2,


